
School Advisor Council Meeting 
Pacetti Bay Middle School (PBMS) 

245 Meadowlark Lane 

Saint Augustine, Florida 

 

11/18/2021       2:16 – 3:07 PM      Media Center  

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Attendees: Ted Banton-Principal;  John Manias- SAC Chair; Bruce Laga-SAC co-chair;  Laura Wynn-

District buddy; Robyn Lightsey; Cynthia Lee; Jose Roblez; Amakeda Ponds; Kimber Ponce-SRE; Sherri 

Blackmon  (PTSO); Ms. Nieves; Ms. Samantha Maria.  Ms Elliot. Ms Winter -AP 

 

1.  Welcome, Mr Manias opened the meeting at 2:16. 

2. Financial update- Mr. Laga: there were zero expenditures and zero to update to last months 

financial records. 

3. Ted Talks:   

A. Mr. Banton was mentioning the turkey trot for Friday and the PE Department has great 

representation in the event. 

B. The School Improvement plan was sent in but awaiting feedback.  PBMS addressed 4 

goals for the upcoming school year: (reading, math, students with disabilities and school 

culture).  

C. PBMS one of a few schools that are completely staffed, although we have 2 ESE 

paraprofessional slots open.  

D. Survey for SJCSD American Rescue Plan.  Survey is part of a grant to receive funding 

form the federal government. School district is looking for input. 

E. The performing arts departments are performing at PBMS. The Drama club feature 

“Charlotte’s Web”, the Chorus sang the national anthem at a hockey game and the band 

has a concert on Friday. 

F. PBMS had great results at the thespian competition held recently. 5 students are moving on 

to the regional finals.  

G. Finally, testing for EOC’s will begin prior to the end of the quarter ion December 21st.  

4. New PBIS /Students Reward System.   

The system’s benefits were explained to the committee.  PBMS has 1141 students that have never 

had a referral and we need to give recognition to these students.  The software acquisition allows 

all of the staff to easily contribute to reward student behavior and each staff person can see track 



records of all of the students at the school. The software simplifies the reward process and keeps 

records for all. The school store will be reopened for the new process in January.  

5. Textbook adoption/math.  Ms. Harding is looking for parents to volunteer in the book selection 

process.  The process legally requires parents to be involved for transparency and assistance 

evaluating the textbook to be selected.  

6. Public Comment:   

Subject Addressed: Permission slip for transfer out of PE.  

Revision of Quarantine policy to see if guidelines are distributed equally.  

Racial slurs/name calling needs to be addressed.  

7.  Meeting Adjourned at 3:07 


